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We have plenty of laws in place to assure fair pay and appropriate working conditions 

for farmworkers. Some of the most restrictive in the nation.  

 

Farmers are the backbone of Oregon and of  the nation. Let’s face it we all need 

food. In addition, food prices are all ready high, so why would we want to add 

additional burdens on the farmers?   

 

I oppose this bill. Please vote no. 


